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Dear Darren 

Scrutiny of Accounts 2014 -15 

Thank you for your letter of 16 March about our response to your scrutiny of the 

Commission’s accounts for 2014–15.  In your letter you ask for clarification about 

the methods we use to test the accessibility of material on our website. 

The Assembly’s website is audited regularly to test its technical accessibility.  The 

most recent audit took place just over twelve months ago and was carried out by 

the Shaw Trust.  All the recommendations to improve accessibility were accepted 

and have been implemented.  

As the Committee is aware, we are currently making improvements to the website 

in order to make information more accessible.  We intend to assess the impact of 

these changes through data from our annual web survey, and also by gathering 

feedback through our reference groups. 

I hope that this provides the Committee with the assurance it was seeking. 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Melding AM 

Deputy Presiding Officer 


